
Location: Cragmont Elementary School

1. How is the afterschool program aligned with the school day?

2. What differentiates the afterschool program from the school day?

3. If there is a BEARS program at your site, how are the two programs integrated?

4. What are your site's goals for the year?

The Program Specialist and the Instructional Technicians make an effort in reaching out to Classroom Teachers and 
the Special Education Department for the most up to date information on Students and Curriculum.  Program 
Specialist meets weekly with the Principal, Parent Liasion, Custodian, Counselor and Literacy Coach regarding 
keeping the flow of communication between the school day and the after school program.

The after school staff are able to give families more insight on resources regarding the school day activities as well 
offer enrichment classes to support student learning.  The after school staff is able to build and foster strong 
relationships with students and their families through effective constant communication.  Students are able to enjoy a 
range of various activities as well as receive homework assistance throughout the day.  

There is not a BEARS program at this site.

This year, our site is focusing on:  Increasing our thought on Program Design by surveying our students, building 
more academic enrichments which is more project based activities, keep building on our relationships with families 
and as a staff keep continuing to support each other.
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